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A REPORT 

              A one-day CME organized by the Department of Community Medicine 

was inaugurated by the Principal SSMC Dr. Sushil Chandra Mahapatra, Vice 

Principals Dr. Prabhakara GN and Dr. Manjunath G N, Medical Superintendent Dr. 

N S Venkatesh, Professor and Head; Department of Community Medicine Dr. 

Krishna Iyengar, Professor and Head; Department of General Medicine Dr. 

Sharreth Shah, Professor and Head; Department of Opthalmology Dr. Jayshree. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



               The program's introduction was given by Dr. Venkatesh P, Professor 

Department of Community Medicine. Dr. Cheluve Gowda Associate Professor 

Department of Community Medicine welcomed all the dignitaries. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The principal stressed how the disease screening process changed over time since 

his undergraduate years and how newer technology have significantly lowered the 

prevalence from what it was back then. 

Dr. Savitha Rani B.B. Associate Professor ,Department of Community Medicine 

,SSMC, Tumkur  Presented  on "World Aids Day 2022- Theme: Equalize"  

An overview of the HIV/AIDS programme execution in Karnataka was provided 

by Dr. Shankar, ART Medical Officer, District Hospital. 

ICTC-ART relationship was the subject of a presentation by Dr. Sanath Kumar, 

DTO and in charge of DAPCU, Tumkur 

Dr. Vinay KS, Associate professor, Department of General Medicine ,  provided an 

update on the Report of HIV/AIDS Control in SSMC and H 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For receiving the title of "Best Link ART Center of Tumkur - 2022," the Sri 

Siddhartha Medical College Link ART Center received a souvenir. 

An interactive session between the presenters and the audience was held after the 

scientific presentations. 



Dr. Krishna Iyengar, Professor and Head of the Department of Community 

Medicine, gave a vote of gratitude to conclude the programme. 

 

 

 


